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Dear Minister

I write to express my concerns over the draft legislation titled 'The Assistance and Access
Bill 2018'.

It's just....it's absurd. That's what it is.

I'm sure you've heard some reasons why this is a very bad idea. Worse than the NBN?
Potentially.

You might have even taken a few of those points onboard and are now questioning this.
Either way, i'm going to do you a favour as a specialist in this area and give you a heads up
that this will have far reaching implications that will (without a doubt) come back to haunt
you, and me, and everyone. Both in a personal sense (for us) as well as politically (just for
you). 

Be on the right side of history and vote against this.

Thank you

Joshua Brien




